
 

 

 
CDC Expands Negative COVID-19 Test Requirement to All Air Passengers Entering the United States 
Tuesday, January 12, 2021 

 
  

As of January 12, 2021, The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) is expanding the requirement for a 
negative COVID-19 test to all air passengers entering the United States. 
  
Starting on January 26, 2021, passengers will be required to get a viral test within the 3 days before their flight to the 

USA departs, and provide written documentation of their laboratory test result (paper or electronic copy) to the airline 
or provide documentation of having recovered from COVID-19. 
  

In compliance with this requirement, the Los Cabos Tourism Board is working alongside the public and 
private sector to ensure all international travelers visiting Los Cabos are able to access and take the viral 
test ahead of their return to the USA. The tourism board is also working with the Los Cabos International 
Airport and several airlines to streamline this process and provide a pleasant travel experience to all 

tourists visiting the destination during this time. 
  
 

Los Cabos will continue to provide ongoing updates as additional details are confirmed over the next week. 
  
The health and safety of our visitors is our top priority and Los Cabos is committed to ensure the successful 
implementation of this order. 

  
To find testing facilities in Los Cabos please visit https://www.visitloscabos.travel/covid-test  
For further information, you can access the CDC’s announcement HERE or contact Los Cabos Tourism Board 

at covid19@visitloscabos.travel. 
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